AH – 1337 CV-19 (S)

B.C.A. (Part-II)

Term End Examination, 2019-20

FOUNDATON COURSE

Paper-II English Language

Time: Three Hours]

[Maximum Marks: 75

[Minimum Pass Marks: 26

Note: Answer all questions. The figures in the right hand margin indicate marks.

Unit-I (A)

Q 1. Answer any five of the following question:

 $3 \times 5 = 15$

- (a) Which nymphs have been driven by science from the wood?
- (b) Which was the smallest unit of time known to ancient Indians?
- (c) What instruments did Jai Singh design?
- (d) How did Ramanuja lose his scholarship?
- (e) How will lack of computer proficiency effect human life?
- (f) What does the author refer to as 'gunk'?
- (g) How was uranium designated?
- (h) Why was the bulky woman so full of grief?
- (i) Where did William Thomas take his family to?
- Q 2. (a) Read the following passage and answer the question given below it:-

5

Kashmir is an ethnically diverse Himalayan region covering 86000 sq. miles and famed for the beauty of its lakes, meadows and snow-capped mountains. Under the partition plan of 1947 provided by Indian Independence act, Kashmir was free to accede to either India or Pakistan. The Maharaja Hari Singh initially wanted Kashmir to become independent but in October 1947, he chose to join India, in veturn for its help against an invasion of tribesmen from Pakistan. For 7 years there has been violence between India and Pakistan due to separatist insurgency against Indian rule. Indian government revoked article 370 & 35A of the Indian Constitution – which had earlier allowed the state a certain amount of autonomy – its own constitution, a separate flag and freedom to make laws – therefore state made its own rules relating to permanent residency, ownership of property and fundamental rights.

Questions:-

- 1. Describe the beauty of Kashmir in one sentence.
- 2. What happened in 1947?
- 3. What does Article 370 & 35A of Indian constitution say about Kashmir state?
- 4. What was decided by Raja Hari Singh?
- 5. What freedom was enjoyed by Kashmir state before the revoking of Article 370?
- (b) Vocabulary -1. Match the column A with their meaning in column B.

10

	A	В
1.	Paralyse	make clear
2.	elucidate	explain interpret
3.	appraise	evaluate
4.	expound	make powerless
5.	flourish	give
6.	endow	feeding on the flesh of its own
7.	spasms	mascullar contractions
8.	cannibals	grow healthy, prosper
9.	stammer	make a strong shaky movement
10.	shudder	speak with sudden pause repeating same sound or syllable

2	2. Give antonyms of the following words:-	3	
	1. Sleep 2. Slow 3. Admit		
	3. Use the following phrasal verb in sentence of your own.	2	
	1. Pull Apart 2. Pul out		
Q 3.	Write a report on any one topic in about 200 words.		
	(1) Social Networking and college (2) NSS/NCC camp		
	(3) Parent Teacher meeting (4) Anti-Tobacco campaign		
Q 4.		10	
	(1) As you sow so shall you reap (2) A friend in need is friend indeed		
	(3) Charity begins at home (4) Experience is best teacher		
Q 5.	Do as directed – (any twenty items)	20	
a) Pur	nctuate the following sentence:		
	1. is he a good boy. 2. they are here.		
b) Fill	l in the blanks with proper form of gerund or infinitive.		
	1. Seeing is (Believe)		
	2. We saw him a bicycle (Ride)		
c) Pro	ovide Appropriate Prepositions.		
	1. He looked the room.		
	2. Do not forget to lock the door you live.		
	3. He dived the surface of water.		
	4. I will call and see you monday.		
	5. Christmas day is 25 December.	•	
d) Put	the following sentences into the passive form.		
	1. Who killed the tiger?		
	2. He was taken for a thief.		
	3. Let this post be advertised.		
e) Put	the verbs given in brackets in the correct form.		
	1. If I were you I (not wait).		
	2. If you took less exercise, you (feel) better.		
f) Rev	write the sentence in 'present continuous form'.		
	1. Dithi (watch) T.V. all evening.		
	2. Prachi (live) in this apartment since 1999.		
	3. She (work) all day, she must be very tired.		
g) Fill:	in the blanks with super lative degree.		
	1. Calcutta is a big city. It is the of India.		
	2. This temple is very old. It is the in Raipur.		
	3. It is a bad mistake, It was the I ever made.		
	4. Money is very important. It's the thing in the world.		
h) Fill	in the blanks with relative pronoun.		
,	1. Uneasy lies the head wears the crown.		
	2. This is the man father was murdered.		
	3. I am keen to buy back the land my parents sold many years ago.		
i) Fill	in the blanks with suitable forms of 'have' or 'do'.		
	1. What you do when at home?		
	2. Pranchi no work on Sundays.		
	3 How many cars they got?		